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Special moment from the week


Our special moment of the week goes to Katherine and Sofiya for how hard they have been working to learn their lines off by heart!  
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We had a great time at the athletics festival this week!!





Fun fact of the week!


A cat has 32 muscles in each ear!! 
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What have we been learning this week?





Literacy


This week we have begun learning about a new style of story. We read the story of Meerkat Mail and realised that this story is a journey story where the main character goes on a journey but along the way a problem arises and things go from bad to worse until they finally reach a happy ending. We created a writer’s toolkit for a journey story, highlighting what makes an excellent journey story and we began to internalise the story, Meerkat Mail through some drama! We have wonderful acting skills in Year 2! 





Science 


In science this week we began learning our new topic, Animals including humans. We learned all about how baby animals are born and the names for animal young. We made links to how we are grown in our mum’s wombs and we also looked at the lifecycle of a frog! Science is one of our favourite subjects!





Maths


Money can be a tricky topic to learn but we are giving it our absolute best! We have been learning to add pounds and pence together and write it as a value. In addition to this we have been learning how many more pennies we need to make a value and we have been learning to compare amounts using <,> and =. Thank you for all the extra support that has been going on at home to help children with their maths. It is making a great difference!





E.g. £2 + £2 + £5 + 50p + 20p + 10p=£9 and 80p





£2 + £13           £11 + £1 + £1 











Christmas performance


Christmas play rehearsals are already happening and each day we are making fantastic progress. The children are doing a wonderful job of learning their lines and are trying very hard to inject great expression and acting skills into their performances too! We would like to ask that children get in as much practise as they can over the weekend because as from Monday we are going to try and say our lines without our scripts!! (We can do it!!) We will of course be on hand to help the children out along the way. Thank you so much for your support with this already. We couldn’t do it without you! ( 





We hope you have a wonderful weekend! As always, if there is anything at all you would like to discuss with either myself or another member of the Year2 team please do not hesitate to catch me to make an appointment after school. 





Miss Poppleton, Mrs Tomlinson and Miss Williams Day





Ruby Class learning letter


12.11.18-16.11.18





Our Sound Superstars! 
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  Teamwork   Resilience    Independence     Curiosity      Caring











